OUR LADY QUEEN OF PEACE PRIMARY

Braeside Road Greystanes NSW 2145
Phone: 8842 2600 Email: OLOQP@parra.catholic.edu.au

14th Tuesday 2023

Dear Year Six Parents,
Year 6 Polo Shirt

Year Six students currently have the opportunity to purchase a Year Six 2023 polo shirt. The shirt is
designed to have the OLQP school logo on the front and the names of all Year Six students on the
back. This year, we have decided to incorporate an Aboriginal design using our school colours.

We will have samples available in the Year 6 classrooms and will provide your child with an opportunity
to try the samples on for sizing. You are more than welcome to come up to the Year 6 classrooms
before or after school to assist your child with sizing.

The Year Six polo shirt can be worn as part of the sports uniform and at other sporting events.

The cost of the polo shirt is $45 and payment will be available via the QKR App Yr 6 T Shirt.

If you are interested in purchasing a Year Six polo shirt, please indicate your child’s size in the table
below and return the slip back to the class teacher. Notes and payment must be made by Thursday,
23rd February. We will place an order for the shirts as soon as all orders are in. This may take a few

weeks due to the custom design. Please note sizing may be different to their current sports shirt.

If you will not be purchasing a shirt for your child, could you please also indicate this on the form below
and return it by the same date.

N.B. There is no obligation to buy the Year Six polo shirt.
Thanking you for your support,

Year Six Teachers.
(Mr Aboufarah, Mrs Rayess, Mrs Kanaan, Miss Cook, Miss Meldrum & Miss Drysdale)

<

Child’s Name: Class:

Parent’s signature:

Please indicate your child’s size by ticking in the box below the size.

4 6 8 10 12 14 16 18 20 22 24 26

o Not purchasing a shirt for my child
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